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In spite of the cool and 

windy weather, Acres for 

Hamiota went ahead with 

the harvest BBQ lunch in 

the field and harvested the 

quarter section of canola 

on Thursday, October 13th. 

The field is located 1 mile 

north and half mile west of 

Hamiota. The BBQ lunch 

was held across from the 

field, where the  Colliôs 

graciously stacked round 

bales to shelter the lunch 

from the wind. There were 

69 volunteers and guests 

who signed the guest book. 

Thanks to all those who 

braved the cold weather 

and shared this community 

event.  The committee feels 

very proud on this day    

because of all the support 

from everyone, including 

many  local businesses.    

Being an  agricultural town, 

it is special for many to   

witness the combines in   

action.  

A field trip was organized 

for Grades 3 through 5 this 

year where they were able 

to learn about the            

machinery and canola crop 

first hand. 

 

AFH would like to thank 

ALL the volunteers who    

assisted with preparation of 

the land, spraying, and  

sowing, and everything in 

between to make harvest a 

success.  

 

The 2nd Annual Acres for            

Hamiota Harvest Day 

Left to Rightï��Laura & Bryce CowlingðCowling Farms (combine), Gavin Clark from 

Mazer Group (operated Doug Lewis�¶��combine), Allan SoutarðSoutar Farms (grain 

cart), Travis Brooks-Brooks 3G Farms (combine), Mark Knight-Knight Line Farms 

(combine), Knight Seeds (Kevin and Josh Mathison-drivers of semi) and Woodworth 

Trucking (Garry Dale driving) Missing- Dana Johns Semi - Bruce Johnston driver                                                  

Photography by Marlene Smith, Hamiota, MB. 

Thanks to Mel & Penny 
Dixon for this wood-
working crafty pumpkin 
on display at the munic-
ipal office. We love it! 


